
        BOARD OF EXAMINERS IN PSYCHOLOGY  
        POLICY STATEMENT 

           REGARDING DEADLINE FOR APPLICATION REVIEW  
 
An applicant for licensure or certification must have their complete application packet submitted 
to the board’s administrative office no later than (30) days before the next scheduled board 
meeting. If an application is received after the thirty (30) days, it may delay the review of the 
application by the Board until the next scheduled board meeting.  
 
The Board currently meets four (4) times each year. The dates and times for all upcoming board 
meeting are available online.  
 
This Policy Statement was adopted by the Board of Examiners in Psychology on the 5th day of 
September, 2013.  

 

 

 


